
  Dear Billy Green Parent, 
 
Last year was our first annual Winter Market at Billy Green and it 
was a great success. During a school council meeting at the end of 
the 2017/2018 year we were informed that the gym renovation 
would be starting in the Fall of 2018 and we would likely not have 
use of the gym to run our Winter Market for the 2018/2019 school 
year. Around this time, Kingsview Community Church approached 
us with the offer to have ALL the proceeds from their Christmas 
Market be donated to the school. Of course we said yes! The gym 
renovations will now start in Spring 2019 and the plan will be to 
continue running the Billy Green Winter Market once the gym 
renovations are completed. Until then we are grateful for the 
generosity of those in our community. 
 
We hope you come to the Kingsview Christmas Market to support 
our school! There are some amazing, unique vendors this year and 
it will be fun for the whole family.  
 
Your School Council Team 

BAKE SALE ITEMS NEEDED! 
 
If you are able to donate to the bake sale, 
please email Jordan at 
jordanhageman@gmail.com. 
Baked goods need to be received by 
Friday, November 16 
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